
RP Weekly Email from Sept. 3, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

Dear Families, 

 

We just want to let you know that your children are doing an "awesome" job of wearing their face coverings, 
sanitizing their hands and listening to directions.  These first 3 days are going by fast and the kids and staff 
are happy to be back in the routine. 

 

If you are sending notes or calling the school related to a student absence, please make sure and give a 
specific reason for the absence. 

 

Just a reminder to send your child with their own water bottle.  We have a fill station for the bottles but the 
water fountains have been turned off. 
 

 

RBEL​ will again be offered to students that will be 3 years old by September 1, and will attend 4 year old 
kindergarten next year (21-22).   An online form is attached for parents to submit their information.    Classes 
will begin October 6.  Classes will be virtual to begin the year.   Click on this link: 

https://forms.gle/bmSPCc1u7Jjbriyy5  

 

Laconia Fall Apparel is available for order.   Check out the attached below. 

 

Attached is a list for employment opportunities at RBSD. 

 

The September lunch menu is attached. 

 

Community News: 

Eldorado Emergency Medical Responders are hosting a Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser September 27.  Check 
out the flyer below 

 

Have a great Labor Day weekend. 
 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-65698063&link=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FbmSPCc1u7Jjbriyy5

